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1st November 2018
Dear Parents,
Crossing on Royce Road
As a result of the recent roadworks around the Mancunian Way we have seen an increase in traffic travelling around the school and particularly on Royce Road, as drivers try to find alternative routes. After several phone calls and emails the authority provided us with a School Crossing Patrol (lollipop lady). However, after an assessment of the traffic and number of children crossing on Royce Rd, I have been advised that we do not qualify for funding to keep this patrol. Next Friday, 9th November, will be the last day we have the lollipop lady. Please remind your children about the importance of crossing the road safely.
I note that some parents continue to park on the zig-zag and double yellow lines. Please find safer places to park, our children’s safety is at risk.

Sponsorships
Each year in November every class takes part in sponsored activities to raise money for school funds. This year we intend to use the funds raised to improve the prayer garden for the children and as a fitting memorial to Mrs Cunny. Should any parents wish to contribute privately please see Miss Wilding in the school office.
Dates for your Diary
Tue 6th Nov – Parents Evening
Wed 12th Dec – KS1 Nativity in school hall at 2:00pm

Thu 13th Dec – EYFS Nativity in School Hall at 2:15pm

Mon 17th Dec – School Christmas Fair in Hall at 3:10pm

Wed 19th Dec – Christmas lunches for all children

Thu 20th Dec – Own clothes and class Christmas parties

Fri 21st Dec – School closes for Christmas at 1:30pm
Football Shirts for Romania
One of our past pupils, Renee Marsh, is collecting football shirts to bring over to impoverished children in Romania. We are very proud to hear of past pupils making such positive contributions. If you have any old football shirts that your children no longer use please bring them in to the school office and we will pass them on to Renee and her school. They will even take City shirts!!
Yours sincerely
Ray Moloney
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